
Summer Internship on Visual Computing with 

PyTorch (29th May- 09th July 2023.) 

 

Department of Artificial Intelligence and Data Sciences, IGDTUW 

organized a summer internship on “Visual Computing with PyTorch” from 

29th May- 09th July 2023. The course benefitted 180 students including 

both IGDTUW students as well as non-IGDTUW students. One of the 

main goals of the six-week summer internship was to make students 

understand the basics of visual computing and its applications in PyTorch 

programming language. The students were able to complete the 

internship course for six weeks. During these weeks, students worked on 

different project problems related to visual computing to enhance their 

programming skill-set. Moreover, students worked with faculty mentors to 

write research papers in the same domain. 

 

 


